

CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 16th October 2020

Recycling

Please continue to send in your empty crisp packets, clean silver / aluminium foil and the inner bags from cereal packets. Bins for these are located in the entrance hall. Sorry but we can no longer accept plastic bottle tops as we have lost our source for recycling them.

Harvest Thanksgiving Donations

We are overwhelmed by the generosity of families who have already been able to donate items for The Welcome Centre.

The final date for us to receive donations is Monday 19th October.

The goods will be delivered to the food bank during half term.

Senior Pupil

Well done to Harvey who has been awarded his Senior Pupil badge this week.

Parent Consultations

Any remaining appointment request slips should be returned on **Monday 19**th **October** to enable us to allocate appointment times.

Shoebox Appeal

If you wish to support the shoebox appeal please make sure your box is in school by **Friday 23**rd **October.**

The shoeboxes are scheduled for collection $w/c\ 2^{nd}$ November and have to be quarantined by us before they are collected. Thank you

